
   
 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT: Bethanie Glover 804-835-3857 

Media inquiries 804-586-4455 

vdotrva@vdot.virginia.gov 

 

March 19, 2021 

SEGMENTS OF E. 4TH STREET TO CLOSE FOR  

INTERCHANGE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT IN RICHMOND 

Use alternate routes through fall 2021 

  

RICHMOND, Va. – Beginning Thursday, March 25, the Virginia Department of Transportation 

(VDOT) will close two sections of E. 4th Street in the City of Richmond to facilitate the start of an 

interchange improvements project including construction of a single lane roundabout at I-95 and Maury 

Street. The following sections will be 

closed until fall 2021: 

 

 E. 4th Street between Everett Street 

and Maury Street 

 E. 4th Street between Maury Street 

and the on ramp to I-95 

 

Access to Maury Street and property access 

within road closure limits will remain open 

during work.  

 

Drivers can use E. 5th Street, Everett Street, 

Maury Street and Albany Street to navigate 

around the closures. 

 

Any additional road impacts for the project 

will be posted in advance to notify drivers. 

 

For more information on the interchange improvements project, visit 

http://www.virginiadot.org/projects/richmond/i-95-maury_street_interchange_improvements.asp.  

 

Anyone with questions about the project can call VDOT’s customer service center at 800-FOR-ROAD 

(800-367-7623). 

 

For the latest real-time traffic information or road conditions, call 511 or visit 

http://www.511virginia.org.  
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